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Dear Parents,





Harvest Contributions:


Today we celebrated ‘Harvest’ at school with a special assembly.  We sang songs, listened to stories and Ania came to tell us about the work of ‘City Mission’ supporting the homeless. Thank you for your very generous contributions to the ‘Harvest Table’ – see picture below.  All the food will be collected next week and taken to the homeless shelter on Webber street, where it will be used to provide breakfast for their visitors.  





Progression in maths booklet:


Going out, as promised last week, is the newly produced booklet for parents showing children’s progression in maths expected from Year 1 to Year 6.  We hope you will find it useful in knowing how your children’s numerical skills are developing in comparison to expected levels throughout school. It is also available to download in the curriculum/numeracy section of the website. 





Summer Reading and Handwriting Challenges


Well done to all the children who took part in the challenges.  We had some very good entries for the handwriting competition. Prizes have been given out in assembly. 


If you haven’t yet returned your completed reading pack challenge, please do so and you can still win a prize.  We do ask that all the books are returned even if the challenge has not been completed. 





Child’s Individual Photographs


Success Photography will be in school on Tuesday 1st October at 9.15am to take your child’s individual photo.  Children must be in full school uniform please. A letter is  attached to today’s newsletter re: siblings.





After school clubs:


We are currently in the process of sourcing organisations and individuals from within and outside of the school to run a range of different clubs. The very latest we will be starting clubs will be at the beginning of next half term. However we will keep you informed if we can start them earlier. If any parents have a particular skill or interest and would like to run an after school club with us, please talk to me or Ann in the office. Parents would have to have a CRB check done before they started a club.





Eligibility for free school meals:


A letter was sent out last week about applying for free school meals eligibility. Just a quick reminder: please return your form to Ann in the office. 











Thank you for your generous contributions to our harvest table.








